
 

 

 

Start of works on the Midland Highway Spring Hill Upgrade   

The Midland Highway 10 Year Action Plan sets out the Australian and Tasmanian governments' key priorities for 
investing $500 million over 10 years to upgrade the highway and improve road safety and save lives on Tasmania's 
key north-south freight route. 

We will improve road safety by providing a safer road with more overtaking opportunities. 

This project will improve the safety of the 3.5 km length of the Midland Highway over Spring Hill, between the 
recently completed works south of Spring Hill and north of Spring Hill. 

Construction will start on in March 2020 and will finish in late 2021, weather permitting.  

During construction works will be carried out between the hours of 7 am and 6 pm, Monday to Saturday. 
 
Traffic changes 
Motorists are reminded to slow down and comply with the posted speed limits for all roadwork sites. Speed limits 
may be reduced when there are changes to the road surface, new or no line marking, changes to safety barriers and 
fencing, or road workers and equipment on the road or at the side of the road.   

The need to reduce the speed may not be obvious, but reduced speed limits are for your safety and the safety of 
road workers. 

You can check for road closures and delays at www.stategrowth.tas.gov.au to get the latest information about 
possible delays. 

 
Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact Andrew Walter Constructions Project Manager Charlie Cunningham on 
0458 474 018 or charles.cunningham@awconstructions.com.au.  

 
For more information about the Midland Highway 10 Year Action Plan, visit www.midlandhighway.tas.gov.au 
 
 
Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 
 
 
  

Midland Highway 
Spring Hill Upgrade  

 

 
March 2020  

 


	Start of works on the Midland Highway Spring Hill Upgrade
	Start of works on the Midland Highway Spring Hill Upgrade
	The Midland Highway 10 Year Action Plan sets out the Australian and Tasmanian governments' key priorities for investing $500 million over 10 years to upgrade the highway and improve road safety and save lives on Tasmania's key north-south freight route.
	The Midland Highway 10 Year Action Plan sets out the Australian and Tasmanian governments' key priorities for investing $500 million over 10 years to upgrade the highway and improve road safety and save lives on Tasmania's key north-south freight route.
	Construction will start on in March 2020 and will finish in late 2021, weather permitting.
	Construction will start on in March 2020 and will finish in late 2021, weather permitting.

	Midland Highway Spring Hill Upgrade
	Midland Highway Spring Hill Upgrade
	March 2020
	March 2020


